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Class T News

In Class 1 this week the children have continued to develop a range of skills
through play based learning. In PE this term our theme is Dinosaurs, the children

enjoyed stomping like a T-Rex and swinging their tails like a Stegosaurus!

This week we have also began our Topic for this half term - My Toy Shop.
Throughout this topic the children will be learning about old and new toys, materi-

als, and they will have the opportunity to build and create toys.

The Tiger Who
In Story Time this week we have been reading ‘The Tiger Who Came to Tea’. G

to Tea

All of the children have done fantastic listening and sitting in the circle during
Story Time!

Mrs Cox, Mrs Ratcliffe and the Class 1 Team



